
Dear Boad of supervisors, 

Please renew the wildlife management program for Mendocino county. 

I  am raising livestock-sheep and cattle. I have  built better fences have guard dogs 

motion sensing lights Have used a radio. 

I am Doing everything I can think Of 

And Then some. I paid $500 fee 

Last Year for The program. Without an expert To call on when things Get 

Out of  hand  it becomes Impossible 

To  continue moving forward . 

Please re ew this program so that we have an expert when we need  one. 

Thank you 

Most sincerely  

Jennifer reed 

Smith ranch 

Keene summit  

Comptche ca 

 


